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	BOXER SHORTS        

NEWS BRIEFS for the BMW
MOTORCYCLE  CLUB

  July 2012



JULY CLUB MEETING

The July Club meeting will be held at the MOA Rally for all who attends.  The club has reserved a tent so that as a clu
Club we can all be together.  Wayne Garrison will also have the Club Banner that was so generously donated by Mr. 
Mr. and Mrs. Stocking.  Thank you both so much for your generosity.

August meeting:  Barry & Carla Wade August 12th, Lake Monroe Shelter House

Welcome to our Newest Members
Please help us welcome our newest members to the club.  If you live near them or passing through their area on your next ride, give them a shout to see if you can meet up for another great adventure.
Joseph and Kelly Hochderffer
JULY BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES

7/17 Dominick and Jane LoDuca  dloduca@indyrr.com  or jloduca@indyrr.com  
7/30 Irmi Burford  irmalina@hrtc.net     (Feliz Cumpleanos senorita)
TRIATHLON UPDATES:

Here’s the remaining schedule, so plan ahead.
July 21, Indianapolis Sprint Triathlon - Eagle Creek Park, Indianapolis 8:00am

August 5, Tri Indy – Downtown Indianapolis 7:30am

August 18, Indianapolis Sprint Triathlon – Eagle Creek Park, Indianapolis 8:00am

August 25, Go Girl Triathlon – Eagle Creek Park, Indianapolis 8:00am

Hopefully someone will step up and volunteer to organize the July 21, triathlon for Rich Nathan.  Please contact Rich to let him know.  Remember the Triathlons are the clubs biggest moneymaker and it takes several volunteers to work each event.

Hot Dog Sales 
We are working on a date to have our annual hot dog sale at the shop.  Not sure of all details or date but will keep the club posted.  Not sure if we will have a swap meet as well.  Working with shop and hope to promote with the other clubs as well.  Remember this helps offset the cost of the tent used for the MOA Rally so your support is greatly appreciated.

Thank you
Again, I want to thank each of you for your support, prayers, flowers, phone calls, emails, cards, prayers and anything else that I am forgetting.  As you know I lost Dakota June 13th at the age of 13 to suicide.  This has been a difficult thing for me to talk about but with the help of so many wonderful friends I am able to get up in the morning.  I am so glad that I have so many of you to lean on and talk with.  Thank you for crying with me, sharing wonderful stories and being there.  Each day I work at getting back to living and I want you to know it is with the help of my friends and family.   RIP Dakota Hoskins  I love you, Grammy

Margie Ledgerwood

Boxer Shorts submittals:

Submit your articles, “for sale ads” want ads, birthday/anniversary notices and ride plans, etc. for the following month’s issue of the Boxer Shorts no later than the 27th. Please email to: margieledgerwood@msn.com  

SATURDAY MORNING NO BIG DEAL BREAKFAST – Breakfast at Shapiro’s Delicatessen 808 S. Meridian St. Indianapolis, IN around 8:30 every Saturday.

Gather up as many good experiences as possible 

It increases your chance of being a pleasant old person.

President:  Margie Ledgerwood, Vice President: Jay Beery, Treasurer:  Theresia Shearer, 

Secretary: Bob Conley, Yahoo Contact:  Dave Bernhardt, Website: Jim Brown
Membership:  Tracy & Galen Reinholt, Editor:  Margie Ledgerwood, Facebook: Indianapolis BMW Club
For membership information please contact:  Tracy & Galen Reinholt:  IndyMembership@gmail.com
Or phone: Home: (765) 325-2514 or Galen Cell: (317) 625-6222 
To submit items for Boxer Shorts:  margieledgerwood@msn.com
Website:  www.bmwmcindy.org
 “Live to Ride; Ride to Eat”
